UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING APPEAL PANEL
WASHINGTON, D €. 20558

May 4, 1981

Mr, David Springer

The Point Farm

Route 4

Mocksville, North Carolina 27028

Dear Mr, Springer:

At Mr, Rosenthal's request, I am referring your
April 25, 1981 letter to Mr. Barth for such response
to the questions posed therein as the NRC staff may
deem appropriate.

Sincerely yours,

c1n<:k<u—b‘65631b?5
C. Jean Bishop

Secretary to the
Appeal Board

cc: William G. Pfefferkorn, Esq.

Charles A. Barth, Esgqg.
J. Michael McGarry, 1I1I, Esqg.
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